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Ref: DBA/MSI 

 
12th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
We are pleased to invite you and your child to an essential Year 11 information evening 
on Thursday 21st September from 5.30pm - 6.30pm 
 
The aim of the event is to provide information and guidance which will explain how the school 
and parents and carers can work together to ensure students maximise performance in their 
GCSEs this summer. 
  
A successful set of GCSEs will enable your child to secure a suitable place in the next phase 
of their education, employment or training. 
 
Outline of the evening: 

Year 11 Road Map:  
Overview of what the year ahead looks like for Year 11 
 
Exam Preparation: How will the school prepare students for their exams? What is the most 
effective way for students to prepare themselves for their exams? How can parents/carers 
help at home? 
 
Student wellbeing: How will we support students during the exam period? What can students 
do? What can parents and carers do? 
 
Post 16 Destinations: How will we ensure all students are equipped with the information, skills 
and suitable ambition to make informed choices about the next stage of their education, 
employment or training? 

 
We feel that it is essential for parents and carers to attend this valuable event. There will also 
be an opportunity to speak to senior teachers on an individual basis. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to email me dbalmer@padgateacademy.co.uk  
 
I look forward to seeing you on the evening. 
 
Your faithfully 
 

 

 

Miss D Balmer       

Director of Studies/Senior Lead for Y11 
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